
Welcome 
March 12, 2023 

 

“And He said unto them, Full well ye reject the commandment of God, 

that ye may keep your own tradition.” Mark 7:9 

 

Prayer Meeting  8:45 a.m. 

Discipleship Class  9:15 a.m. 

   Superintendent:  Kyle Stoltzfus 

   Auditorium Teacher: 

   Today’s Lesson: “Traditions That Disregard the Word” 

                                                                                       Matthew 15:1-14 

      Focus: To keep God’s commands with pure hearts and refuse 

                   human traditions that violate His commands. 

   Next Week’s Lesson: “The Foundation of The Church” 

                                                                                    Matthew 16:13-28 

 

 

Worship Service  10:00 a.m. 

   Song Leader:  Marlin Yoder 

   Welcome & Announcements 

   Offering 

   Offertory: Amanda Yoder 

   Prayer & Praise 

   Message:  Bro. Walter Beachy 

   Congregational Song 

   Benediction 

 

Offerings Last Week: 

   General                    $5,283.00 

   Alms                             497.00 

   Local Missions               52.00 

 

Message Next Sunday:  Pastor JR Weaver 

 

 

 

 

    Announcements 
 

This Week At Palm Grove: 

 

Tuesday – The ladies sewing will meet.  Bring a sack lunch. 

 

Wednesday – Meet at the church at 7:30 for a prayer service. 

 

Saturday – The Sojourners (all widows and older girls) are invited to 

join together for lunch at Der Dutchman at 12:00 noon.  Visiting 

Sojourners are welcome to join in. 

 

Next Sunday – We plan to take in new members. Ben & Lovina Keim 

and David & Christina Yutzy. 

 

Pastor Todd and Tonia are spending the week in St. Augustine for a 

family vacation. 

 

We thank God for His healing touch in Pete’s life, and we thank all of 

you for your prayers, calls, cards, texts, visits, and flowers during this 

time.  Your caring support is a blessing. God is good!  

                                                                                -Pete & Barb Wagler 

 

Thank you for the prayers, cards, calls, flowers, visits, during my 

surgery and healing. May God Bless you all!  -Esther Weaver 

 

Softball – 17th Street Park 

  Monday, March 13 – field 4, 7:00 p.m. 

   Friday, March 17, field 3, 9:30 p.m. 

 

March 25 Prodigal Daughters will be hosting a prayer breakfast at the 

gym. This is open to all.  If you would like to help, contact MaryAnn. 


